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Exhibit #8°7
Environmental Protection Act Statement

The proposed facility is located at an existing communications site and antenna farm. The RFR
emissions of the facility will be within the specified limits specified in OET 65. The facility is focated at a
remote mountain site with limited access.

The construction of this facility will have no significant environmental impact, including exposure of
workers or the general public to levels of RF radiation exceeding identified health and safety guidelines
issued by the American National Standards Institute.

The operation of this facility will coordinate with other site users in either a temporary reduction of output
power or cease operation as necessary o protect persons having access to the site, tower, or antenna
from level of radio-frequency electromagnetic exposure in excess of FCC guidelines.



